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GREETINGS FROM THE
PTFA COMMITTEE!
A huge welcome to our pupils and staff for the new Academic term. 
 We've got younger pupils joining us for the first time too, which
we're all excited about! The Avanti Fields family is well and truly
growing! 

As we start the Autumn term, it's also an important time in the
school calendar for PTFA events.  

This month we'll be marking Navratri, and in November we'll be
organising our annual Hanuman Chalisa event.  More details in this
newsletter. 

As always, events like this rely on support from the entire school
community. We hope you'll continue to support us again, in our
request for event volunteers, sponsors and donors.   All money
raised goes to our school projects, so your Sewa contribution will
definitely be fruitful for our children!
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Dedicated to bringing the School community together!
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RATHA YATRA
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The PTFA were on hand at Ratha Yatra festival to help nourish thirsty visitors
wanting a bit of refreshment from the hot weather and also some sweet treats

to re-energise! We served freshly brewed masala chaai, as well as ice-cold Rose
Milk. And our chocolate brownies, cookies and flapjacks were snapped up too!

The stall raised a staggering £1800 for the PTFA towards school projects. 
We would like to thank all our volunteers who helped make the stall a success,
especially the children who worked for nine hours on their feet non -stop in

the warm weather. 
We're proud of their Sewa and dedication!
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BEHIND THE SCENES



The PTFA is delighted to bring you a special Navratri celebration at
the school on Sunday 25th September 2022 from 3pm till 7pm.
We’d love to see you there with your family and friends, and to join
us in marking the festival by taking part in Garba and Raas, enjoying
live music by Krishna Sangeet and Rupa Soni, tucking into delicious
snacks – and all while raising funds for our school! 
There’ll even be prizes on the day for best-dressed girls and boys,
as well as best dancers! And if you haven’t got your Dandiya Sticks
yet, we’ll be selling them on the day.
Please see the attached poster for more details about the event.
Tickets are priced at just £3 per head, and can be booked in
advance only. [4 and under go free]. Due to limits on hall capacity,
we encourage you to book early to avoid disappointment!

To book and purchase your tickets, please follow the instructions below for a successful registration:
 

1. STEP 1 - Pay for your tickets and ensure you take a record/screen capture of the code at the bottom of the payment successful page.
2. STEP 2 - Book your tickets on Eventbrite ensuring you provide your correct Sum Up Reference code from step 1 as well as the last 4 Digits of

your 16 digit long card number used to make the payment whilst registering your details.
3. Bring your Eventbrite booking confirmation with you for entry.
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HANUMAN CHALISA

NAVRATRI

 

CLICK TO REGISTER

Following the huge success of our Hanuman Chalisa
event in 2021, with lots of love , hard work and
dedication, we will be working towards organising
our next event on the 5th of November, so save this
date and don't miss out on a special spiritual day
dedicated to Hanumanji! 

We will send out more information about this event
in due course.

S

https://linktr.ee/avantifieldsptfa


ENGAGE WITH US CHOOSE US ON
AMAZON SMILE
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FOLLOW US ON
INSTAGRAM

 

CONNECT WITH US
ON FACEBOOK

 

As always, we are extremely grateful for
the support shown by our school
community.  We hope this support
continues to grow.

We've had incredible support from
individuals, families and business who
have donated time, goods, services to help
us raise lots of money for our school.

We'd love to widen our scope of
supporters, so please do get in touch if
you think you can help us in any way. 

Our email address is
avantifieldsptfa@gmail.com 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/avantifields_ptfa/
https://www.facebook.com/Avanti-Fields-PTFA-101664055348402

